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This Week….  
 

In English this week  we have focused on 

re-drafting chapter one of our stories, 

that we wrote before half term. We can 

now add improved vocabulary, adverbials 

and relative clauses so that the pictures 

we create are more complete. We have al-

so started to learn about ‘flashbacks’.  We  

watched clips from films and read parts of 

Harry Potter to identify how and why 

flashbacks can be used. We will be adding 

a flashback to our stories later. 

 

During Maths we have learned how to use a 

protractor to measure angles. We have 

named angles, drawn angles and calculated 

missing angles on a straight line, around a 

point and within triangles. 

 

In P.E, this week, we  enjoyed skipping fol-

lowed by a session to develop our overarm 

throwing technique. We threw balls, bean-

bags, javelins and vortex rockets. In  

Dance we extended our space theme 

dance. Last time we built a rocket and this 

week we trained to be astronauts and took 

off. 

Ambassadors of the Week  
Amy —  for writing an amazing poem in 

French 

Luis—  for producing an excellent embossed 

beast and then helping others. 

Information for Families 

18th May—Class Photo 


